
   
   

 
 
 

 

 

   

 

 
 
 

 

 
     

  
  

 

 

 

  
 
 

 

Summer Safety
For Kids 
Summer weather means more outdoor 
activities for kids. Make sure your children 
stay safe! Teach them about the 
following electrical hazards: 

Fly kites in large open areas like fields 
or at the beach during good weather. 
Always check surroundings for overhead 
power lines before launching kites. 

Never climb trees near power lines. Even 
if branches aren’t touching the lines, the 
weight of a climber could change that. 
Choose another tree if lines are close by. 

Help kids understand green metal 
transformer boxes are not platforms or 
toys. They contain high voltage electrical 
equipment that connects to underground 
power lines. 

When thunder roars, go indoors! Move 
inside when a storm threatens, and stay 
inside at least 30 minutes past the last 
clap of thunder. 

Homeowners! Call MISS DIG 811 at least 3 days 
before excavation to have utility lines marked. 

Don’t leave your neighbors in the dark! 

Your Board of Directors: 
Jack Smant, Chairperson 

Gerald Witherell, Vice Chairperson 

Larry Kieft, Director 

John Naser, Director 

Jim VanderMolen, Director 

PLUGGED IN is a publication of the 
Grand Haven Board Of Light & Power. 

Questions and comments may 
be submitted to our 

Customer Service Department at: 
1700 Eaton Drive, Grand Haven, MI 49417 

p 616.846.6250 | f 616.846.3114 
Emergency: 616.846.6250| E-Mail: customerservice@ghblp.org 

SmartHub is here! 
Your new Online Account 
Management System 
SmartHub allows you to: 
• Access Multiple 

Accounts 
• Update contact 

information 
• Pay your bill in real time 
• Set recurring payments 
• Compare Monthly bills 

Visit ghblp.smarthub.coop 
and enter your new account 
number, last name & email. 
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E A S Y  A N D  E F F I C I E N T  
WAYS  TO  H E L P  K E E P  YO U R  
H O M E  C O O L E R  T H I S  

SUMMER  

Heating and 
Cooling amounts 
to 56 percent 
of the average 
electric bill! 
Ventilation is one of the most 
affordable and efficient ways to 
keep homes cool. 

When weather permits, open 
windows to keep air moving. 

Use ceiling and floor fans. They 
circulate air and take heat from 
the body’s surface to create a 
cooling affect. 

Use curtains and blinds to keep 
the sun out on hot days. 

Keep cool air in and hot air out. 
Avoid unnecessary trips outside, 
and do not leave the door open. 

These easy tips will help you 
cool your home as efficiently 
and cost effectively as possible. 
Information collected from energy.gov 

According to the U.S. Department of 
Energy, a high efficiency A/C unit 

could reduce the energy used 
to cool your home by 20 to 50% 

Energy Star® Room AC units,  

Grand Haven Board of Light & 
Power Customers are eligible 
for rebates on Energy 
Star® rated Central Air 
Conditioners, Energy Star® 

Dehumindifiers, and 

Central AC – 15 SEER$75.00 
Central AC – 16 SEER $100.00 
Central AC – 17 SEER $150.00 

Dehumidifier - $15.00 
Room AC - $15.00 

Upgrading your AC Unit will save energy and 
money on your electric bill. You may also 

be eligible to receive a cash incentive! 
Download the incentive application at 

mienergysmart.com 

for more information about the 
BLP’s Energy Smart program. 

Please contact our Customer Account 
Representatives with any questions 

at 616-846-6250 or by email 
customerservice@ghblp.org. 

mailto:customerservice@ghblp.org
http:mienergysmart.com
http:SEER$75.00

